
 

PUBLIC HEARING INFORMATION  
 

Staff Contact: Joseph Dodson Meeting Date: December 14, 2021 

Topic: Public Hearing for Pera Place Subdivision (H-2021-0056/H-2021-0091) by Leavitt 
& Associates Engineers, Located at 4600 W. Daphne St., 4546 W. Daphne St., and 
Parcel S0427325702, Near the Northeast Corner of N. Black Cat Rd. and W. McMillan 
Rd. 

A. Request: Annexation and Zoning of 10 acres of land with a request for the R-8 
zoning district.  

B. Request: A Rezone of 6.84 acres of land from the R-4 zoning district to the R-8 
zoning district.  

C. Request: A Preliminary Plat consisting of 65 single-family detached building 
lots and 7 common lots on 16.63 acres of land. 

D. Request: Development Agreement Modification (H-2021-0091) to terminate 
the existing Development Agreement (Bellhaven Subdivision, AZ-07-011 & 
PP-07-016, Inst. #108057324) to incorporate the subject parcel 
(S0427325702) into a new Development Agreement consistent with the 
proposed Preliminary Plat and Annexation for Pera Place Subdivision (H-
2021-0056).  

 

Information Resources: 

Click Here for Application Materials 

 

Click Here to Sign Up to Testify at the City Council Public Hearing 

 

https://bit.ly/H-2021-0056
https://apps.meridiancity.org/SIGNINCOUNCIL/

